Dear Community Leader,
I am very excited to announce that the Texas Oklahoma District of Kiwanis has targeted this area (my community) for a new Kiwanis Club.  If you are not familiar with Kiwanis I urge you to go to the International site at www.kiwanis.org        Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world one child and one community at a time. and has been doing so for 102 years.
I would like to meet with you in the near future regarding this endeavor.  Kiwanis likes to conduct a community assessment of local leaders to get input for their service projects.  I look forward to hearing your thoughts on what the needs are in this area.
I will be contacting your office in the next couple of days to set up an appointment.
Thank you in advance for your time,
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